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Recap of March:

· On March 3 – 6, 44 students from Allegro Dance Theatre under the direction of Carol Zagar proudly presented Cats & Dogs to student audiences of over 1330 and a public audience of 350.
· On March 7, an audience of 100 enjoyed Trinity Music Productions Acoustic Guitar Masters Concert Series 9 presenting Dan Crary.

· On March 9, 143 students attended the Blue Apple Players production of The Tortoise and the Hare. 

· On March 11, 12, 37 students from West Hardin Middle School under the direction of Laura Floyd presented a Spring Musical, Dear Edwina, Jr. to student audiences of 1540 and a public audience of 100.

· On March 13, the PAC presented Celtic Crossroads to a student audience of 421 and public audience of more than 700.

· On March 17, 240 students from Radcliff Middle School and North Hardin High School Bands under the direction of Susan Froedge & Brian Froedge presented a concert to a public audience of more than 200.

· On March 20, the PAC presented Magic Tree House, the Musical to student audiences of more than 1480 and a public audience of 585. A first ever combination silent & online auction was held for PAC memorabilia and donated items.  $1100 was raised.  The performance was funded in part by a grant from the Southern Arts Federation in partnership with the National Endowment for the Arts and the Kentucky Arts Council and presented in partnership with The Towne Mall, Barnes & Noble Booksellers, Waldenbooks, Fairfield Inn & Suites, Howard Homes & Realty, and Stone Castle Magic.  

· On March 21, Youth Theatre of Hardin County Winter held its final Winter Workshop with 63 area students participating.

· On March 22, 200 students from East & West Hardin Middle Schools and Central Hardin High School Bands under the direction of Ken Allen, Matt Baucum & David Centers presented a pre-festival concert to an audience of 550.
· On March 24, 100 members of John Hardin High School bands under the direction of Tom Case presented a pre-festival concert to an audience of 150.

· On March 25, 26, more than 2040 students from 44 different bands participated in the KMEA Concert Band Festival. 

